
Mississippi Little League 
PO Box 96 

Carleton Place, ON 
K7C 2P3 

613-712-7712 
President.MississippiLL@gmail.com 

March 15 2024 

Organization Request for a Vulnerable Sector Check – Spring/Summer 2024 

To whom it may concern, 

This letter is to certify that __________________________________ is a volunteer with 
Mississippi Little League (MLL) in Carleton Place.  As a Coach/Leader for the baseball 
program, a Vulnerable Sector Check is required. This person will be interacting with children 
on a baseball field, talking directly to the children when leading lessons in baseball and 
supervising game play.   

Regards 

Amanda Wagorn        24-Mar-15 
_________________________ _______________________________ ____________ 
Registrar                                Executive Signature                            Date 
Mississippi Little Leage 

    
_____________________


